
CITY OF AITKIN

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that on 
Monday, August 26, 2019 at 6:00 
p.m. at Aitkin City Hall, 109 1st Ave 
NW, Aitkin, the Planning Commis-
sion will hold a public hearing to 
consider amending Chapter 152 
Zoning & Subdivision Ordinance- 
Section 152.073 Density Calcula-
tions. A draft copy of the proposed 
change is available at Aitkin City 
Hall, Monday through Friday 8 – 4 
p.m.

Individuals wishing to comment 
are encouraged to attend this 
meeting or, submit comment to 
City Administrator, Kathleen Ryan 
at 218-927-2527 or cityadmin@
ci.aitkin.mn.us.
Kathleen Ryan
City Administrator
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